
 
12/5/17 
3:10 SAC 
Meeting 
 
 
12/5/17 
6pm  
Holiday 
Concert 
 
 
12/9/17 
9am 
Breakfast 
with Santa 
 
 
12/9/17 
9am 
Festival of 
Trees 
 
 
12/18/17 
8:30am 
Class Photos 
 
 
12/18-21 
Holiday 
Shop Open 
 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Families: 

 The holidays are upon us. It is a joyful time for families and friends to gather and 
celebrate. We look forward to seeing you at our many upcoming events. Our Polar Express will 
start down the tracks on December 11th, feel free to decorate a train car and join in the fun. 
You are invited to catch the holiday spirit while enjoying a performance by the Islander 
Musicians under the direction of Helen Morin, on Tuesday, Dec. 5th, at 6:00 p.m. in the 
cafeteria.  
 Each class is decorating a miniature tree for the “Festival of Trees” that will be on 
display in the hallway outside the cafeteria next week. If you are interested in having a 
chance to win a particular tree, you may purchase tickets ($2/each or 3/$5) during next 
the Holiday Chorus Concert on Tuesday December 5th from 5:30p.m. - 7:30 p.m., during the 
Holiday Luncheon on Thursday, December 14th from 10:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. and of course, 
during Breakfast with Santa on Saturday, December 9th from 9:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m.  Winning 
tickets will be drawn at the conclusion of Breakfast with Santa, but winners do NOT need to 
be present to win.   
 Our School Spirit night at Chick-Fil-a is Thursday, December 14th from 5:30-7:30. 
Walk in or drive through, P.T.A.O. will receive a portion of the total sales.  
Our annual Student/Parent Holiday Luncheon is on Thursday, December 14th. Family and 
friends who are cleared volunteers may join their children for lunch during their regularly 
scheduled lunchtime. This is always a popular event, please arrive in time to sign in and make 
sure all guests have building access.  Adult lunch is $3.75 and can be put on your child’s lunch 
account. 
 Breakfast With Santa and The Festival of Trees will be in the cafeteria on Saturday, 
Dec. 9th from 9:00-11:00 a.m.  Reservations must be prepaid and received by Wednesday, Dec. 
6th. Breakfast, including hot chocolate bar, will be $5.00 per person.  Please make checks 
payable to R. B. Hunt PTAO.  Please note that there will be four seating’s for this breakfast 
at 9:00, 9:30, 10:00, and 10:30 a.m. to ensure a variety of food items are offered throughout 
the event. 
 More “Million Club Readers”, we welcome Mikayla Sailor, Jack Parkey, Zachary Mason, 
Leta Poole, Adelade Oliver, and Isabelle Ottilo. Congratulations and welcome to the club! 
Have a Great Weekend, 
 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 
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CATCH– UP 

 

 

12/01/2017 

Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Finley Moyer, Isaac O’Rourke, Grace Tobuck, Hallie Johnson, 

Asher Murphy, Savannah Guinn, Brock Black, Isabel Benshimol, Madelyn 

Scott 

SECOND GRADE: Eli Forbes, Lily Cline, Crockett McGraw, Opal Ferreira,  

Patrick Mulligan, Caroline Colon, Charlie Bolwby, Kellen Holloway, Marleina 

Fontaine, Seth Watson 

THIRD GRADE: Bruce Casey, Ava Wilson, Zachary Scott, Shaelyn Moyer, John 

Langston, Ennis King, Taylor Smith, Alecxsander Aiza-Roussy, Paisley 

Driskell 

FOURTH GRADE: Blake Garrison, Johnny Daugherty, John Baker, Kyan 

O’Rourke, Sophia Cannata 

FIFTH GRADE: Reed Hehoski, Crystal Moyer, Kylie McGee, Vincent Craig,  

Zoey Toy, Torin Bjorkman, Abigail Moore, Jason Finley 

Islander Musicians...  
remember to bring your 
instruments (recorders, 
violins, cellos, music) to 
rehearsal on the  
following dates: 
 Monday December 4th  
 Tuesday December 5th 

Concert call time on  
Tuesday December 5th is 

5:15PM Show time at 
6PM 

 
Thank you! 
Mrs. Morin 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: December4th-December8th.   
Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Monday– Chicken Quesadilla Max, Max Cheese Sticks & 
Choice of Marinara Dipping Sauce, Chicken Nuggets & Choice 
of WG Garlic Toast 
Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza Calzonettes, Home-Style 
Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 
Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, Cheese 
or Pepperoni Pizza 
Thursday– Pasta & Meatball Marinara and Choice of WG 
Garlic Toast, Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice  of WG  
Garlic Toast 
Friday– BBQ Chicken & Choice of WG Garlic Toast,  
Cheeseburger, Mini Corn Dogs 

 Happy December, Islanders!  Breakfast with 
Santa is next Saturday, December 9th.  This is fun 
family event, with a Santa for pictures and 5th Grad-
ers dressed as elves.  It starts at 9am in the cafeteria 
and goes until 11am.  The Festival of Tree’s ‘trees’ 
will be available to bid on throughout the breakfast 
and the winning names will be drawn around 
10:30am.  You do not have to be present to win.   

We would love food donations for the 
breakfast buffet!  Items that do not need to be 
heated can be dropped off in the front office Friday, 
December 8th.   If you have a hot dish, please drop it 
off at 8am the morning of (Dec 9th).  We would ap-
preciate anything from an egg casserole, banana 
bread, fruit, muffins, hard boiled eggs, or premade 
items from the bakery section.   

Thank you so much for any donation, let us 
know by sending us an email at rbhuntvolun-
teers@gmail.com.  Also, if you are not receiving vol-
unteer or PTAO emails, and you would like to, 
please send us an email with your name and we will 
add you to our list! 

 

Thank you to our Principal List Donors! 
 

Coastal Foot and Ankle Wellness Center  
Raising the standard of podiatric care in Northeast  
Florida. 

 200 Southpark Blvd, #208 (904) 826 1900 
 

Salt Life Food Shack 
Informal destination for open-air beachfront dining, 
offering seafood, sushi, burgers and drinks 

 321 A1A Beach Blvd 
 

  

  
 

 

  

Business Partner News 

PTAO News 

 

S.A.I.R.A.  
Gift Certificates  

will be for sale at 
the Breakfast with 
Santa Celebration, 
December 9th from 9am to 11am.  The gift 
certificates are available in denominations 
of $25. If you have any questions please 
contact Kara Tozer at:  

Kara.Joy.Tozer@gmail.com 

 

For more information and a list of partici-
pating restaurants please visit: 

 www.staugustinerestaurants.com 

5th Grade Parents the due date 
for dedication ads for the year-
book is coming up very soon. They 
will be due on the 15th of Decem-

ber.  

If you  have any questions please 
contact Patience Atteberry at  

Patience.Atteberry@stjohns.k12.fl.us  
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